
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Subject: Exciting Summer Opportunity for Your Child – Join Energize – Local Youth Summer Holiday Schemes! 
 
We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits as we approach the summer 
holidays. We are writing to share an exciting opportunity for your child to participate in the locally run Youth 
Scheme, a week-long program filled with a variety of events and activities designed to promote personal growth 
and self-esteem. 
 
The Energize youth Holiday Scheme is an engaging and enriching programme that aims to provide young people 
with diverse experiences, fostering their development and enhancing their life chances. The activities and events 
organized throughout the week are carefully designed to inspire, challenge, and support your child's growth in 
multiple areas. 
 
During the program, participants will have the chance to explore a wide range of activities, including sports, arts 
and crafts, team-building exercises, workshops, and much more. Some weeks even include exciting trips to local 
attractions and venues, which add an extra element of adventure and exploration. These experiences not only 
create cherished memories but also encourage personal development and the acquisition of valuable life skills. 
 
Participation in the youth Holiday Scheme aligns perfectly with the Pembroke remit of citizens of the world and 
life chances. By actively engaging in this program, your child will broaden their horizons, gain a better 
understanding of different cultures and perspectives, and develop a sense of social responsibility. These 
invaluable experiences will contribute significantly to their personal growth and equip them with the tools they 
need to succeed in an increasingly interconnected and diverse world. 
We strongly encourage you to consider enrolling your child in the Youth Holiday Scheme this summer. It is an 
excellent opportunity for them to make new friends, explore their interests, and embrace new challenges while 
having fun in a safe and supportive environment. 
 
 
Please find details for the holiday schemes nearest to Pembroke below: 
 
7th – 10th August – Monks Road 
Arboretum, Monks Road, Lincoln 
 
14th - 17th August - St Giles Estate 
St Giles Sure Start Children’s Centre, Shelley Drive, St Giles, Lincoln 
 
21st - 24th August - Ermine Estate 
Sudbrooke Drive Community Centre, Ermine, Lincoln 
 
Energize will also be running trips to: 
Drayton Manor Theme Park 



 

 
 
 
Mablethorpe Beach 
Jump Inc Trampoline Centre 
YMCA Showroom - Rock Climbing, Parkour, Cage Sports 
Playzone soft play (exclusively booked for Energize young people) 
 
To register your child for the local youth holiday scheme program, please complete the consent form online:  
Energize Holiday Activity and Trip Consent Form (jotform.com)  
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to 
assist you and provide any additional details you may need. 
 
Best Regards 
 

 
 
 
Mr Evans 
Headteacher 
 


